Williams Barn Committee
January 30, 2020

Groton Public Library 4pm

Open ~4:15
Bank balance - $4,802.19

Groton Electric - $8.70

Leo Wyatt informed the WBC that the Williams Barn website has been removed as suggested by

Summer intern Sara Donaldson and committee member May Brackett.

Both feel that using the Groton Farmers Market Facebook page is an inexpensive alternative to the
upkeep of the Williams Barn website.

May Brackett has written a draft outlining the responsibilities for summer interns for the farmers
market.

Close 5:20
Next Meeting Feb. 27+ 2020

Groton Public Library 4:00 pm



